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From: Phyllis Coppage
To: pbscommissions
Subject: ALLOWING CAMPING
Date: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 12:37:57 PM

I live in Mendocino.  I am very against allowing camping anywhere besides campgrounds.
A few weeks ago a man camping out on a piece of property two doors down from us, appeared
at my daughter's door at 3:30 am.  He had to open two latches on the gate to get in.
He and another fellow were camping out and cooking meals right under a grove of
eucalyptus which are very flammable.  
I pay my taxes so my vote is a big NO!
Thank you,
Phyllis Coppage
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